Conlez, R!an E.

From: Smith, Jason R.

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 3:26 PM
To: Conley, Ryan E.

Subject: RE: DPU DOW/DOP 2024 buy plan

Good Afternoon Ryan,

Fleet approves these buy plans. Thank you for using CNG for the dump trucks.

Jason Smith
Fleet Operations Manager
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From: Conley, Ryan E.

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 3:17 PM
To: Smith, Jason R. <JRSmith@columbus.gov>
Subject: DPU DOW/DOP 2024 buy plan

Good afternoon,

I have attached the projected 2024 budget buy plan for the division of Water, and for the Division of Power. All vehicles
are 1:1 turnin. EV turn in vehicles will be determined based on new vehicle availability and type, but still will be 1:1 turn
in.

Please send me back your approval.

Thank you.

Ivgenyy |

Flée’t CoordinatoF



